
NDA Participates in Coalition Roundtable on 2025 Tax Policy 
 
This week, NDA participated in a business coalition roundtable with representatives of other associations 
to discuss the future of tax policy following next week’s general election and pending tax legislation that 
will be under consideration in 2025. Participants received legislative updates from congressional staff 
and tax policy experts and discussed important legislation that will impact businesses in 2025. Several 
provisions from the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act will be expiring at the end of 2025 and NDA will be heavily 
engaged with Congress and the White House next year to renew tax provisions that are critical to the 
demolition industry.   
 
DOT Announces $635 million for Bridge Infrastructure Projects  
 
Yesterday, the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) announced $635 million for 22 small and 
medium-sized bridge projects in both rural and urban areas under the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. The 
projects will build, replace and repair bridges in twenty-one states across the country. A list of projects 
can be found here.  

https://www.transportation.gov/briefing-room/investing-america-biden-harris-administration-announces-nearly-635-million-22-bridge

